
April 6, 2024 

Dear Town Council: 

We, the Condo Owners of ACCC#6 located at 435 Pine Glen Road, strongly oppose the 
plan to redesignate and rezone PIO 05005665 to a Commercial/Commercial Mix for the 
purpose of building three six-storey multi-unit residential buildings. 

With the existing multi-unit residential buildings along the corner of Whitepine and 
Cleveland, the consideration of adding three six-storey apartment buildings bordering 
our property is not appropriate for our neighborhood. 

We are thankful for our town and we believe that rezoning this property to allow for 
three six-storey apartment buildings is not acceptable for our residential area. 

We would ask that you do not rezone this property to build these large six-storey multi­
unit buildings 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

The home owners of Albert County Condominium Corporation #6 
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